

The Occupier
Macsalvors Plant Hire Ltd
Newham Road
Newham
Truro
Cornwall
TR1 2SU



Dear business owners

Newham Trails and Truro Loops

We're writing to let you know that as a continuation of the above project, the next phase of work will begin on Monday 3rd April, for a period of approximately ten weeks.

We will be widening the footway along Newham Road, from the Tesco store to approximately the Cornish Mutual Building, converting it to a shared-use pedestrian and cycle path. Thereafter the footway will resurfaced (when final resurfacing is carried out), and the new pedestrian crossing will become a Zebra Crossing.

Two-way traffic lights will be in place throughout, progressing in sections along Newham Road from Skinners Brewery, to allow a safe working place for the workforce. The section of works between Skinners Brewery and Tesco will be carried out at night time, with traffic lights in place from 7pm until 6am only. This will begin on 17th April, until the end of the project. Where necessary, diversions routes will be used for pedestrians.

We do appreciate that this may cause some disruption and are very grateful to everyone for their patience. If you could please leave a little extra time for your journeys, to allow for the traffic lights, that would be much appreciated. The team will do their best to minimise disruption, and if we are able to remove the traffic management sooner, then we will do so.

If you have any queries, or would like to speak to someone about this, please call 0300 1234 222 or email us at contracting@cormacltd.co.uk

Yours sincerely

Lindsay Opie PR & Communications Manager Cormac Contracting





